Letter for Postponement of Zoning meeting 3/15/2024

Please allow us to postpone to next months meeting, as new developments have us adding more
information for our application.

To ensure the information is full and accurate for the entirety of the Board and members.

Thank you

Ryan Lent Tour Golf & Grill
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